
 
Reeling in the Community  Saturday April 9th         10:00am to Noon 
Families at the Neighborhood Art House are invited to participate in a fishing program 
called Reeling in the Community on Saturday April 9th.  The program is sponsored by 
Gannon University and the SONS of Lake Erie. 

During the event, the youth will receive a gift bag with fishing rods, reels and tackle 
boxes; they will learn or improve their fishing skills; learn about the environment; and 
have a lot of fun. Snacks will be provided. 

The Saturday program is for 25 youth, however parents and guardians are welcome 
and encouraged to attend. 

If you have transportation, you can meet us at the Rotary Pavillion at Presque Isle 
State Park at 9:45am.  

Transportation will also be provided. Meet at the Neighborhood Art House at 9:15 am, 
the bus will leave at 9:30am and return to the Art House at 1pm. 

The first 25 youth who turn in the attached permission slip will be accepted into the 
fishing program. Please return all permission slips by Thursday March 31st. 

 

--------------------------------------Permission Slip------------------------------------------------------- 

My child/children_________________________________________ have permission 
to attend the Reeling in the Community Fishing Program on Saturday April 9th  

The following adults will also attend the program___________________________ 

 

Please check  

 ___we have our own transportation, we’ll meet you at the Rotary Pavillion at 9:45 

 ___we will meet the bus at the Art House at 9:15 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature__________________________________________ 

Phone Number_______________________________________Date______________ 


